

## **Greetings!**

Dear Friends,

It gives me great pleasure to extend personally, as well as on behalf of the Hayward City Council, a most cordial welcome to all of you.

As Mayor of the City of Hayward, let me congratulate the Northern California Chinese Cultural Athletic Federation on the occasion of your eight Annual Northern California All Chinese-American Olympics held on August 14, 2010 at James Logan High School in Union City.

The Northern California All Chinese-American Olympics strives to build strong relationships between communities based on a common goal; that of living an active, healthy lifestyle through organized sports. Participation in organized sports helps to build character and teaches a wholesome sense of fair play and good sportsmanship among people in our diverse communities.

We hope that your competitive sporting events will be an exciting experience for all participants.

I wish you a successful event.

Sincerely,

Michael Sweeney

Mayor



